
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

    January 5th 2024 

 

Dear Parents and carers,  

 
Firstly, I hope you all had a fantastic and restful Christmas break and I apologise 

for writing this letter so soon after the holidays. In the course of the next few weeks, 
Woodpecker class will begin a new learning journey all about the Amazon Rainforest. 

To go alongside this, we have managed to book a Zoolab rainforest workshop on 

the afternoon of Tuesday 23rd January to offer an exciting and hands on learning 
opportunity. The workshop will focus on the varying layers of the rainforest and the 

children will get to meet the exotic animals that live there! 
   

To help fund the workshop and to ensure it is able to go ahead, we would really 
appreciate your support with a voluntary cash contribution of £7.00.   

 
We are very much looking forward to the event and believe it will be a great way to 

enrich the children’s learning 
 

Kind Regards, 
Mr J Worne 

 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 
 

ZOOLAB VISIT – Tuesday 23rd January 2024 
 

I confirm that I am happy for my child …………………………………………………….to 
participate in the Zoolab workshop.   

 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £7.00 to help cover the workshop.  

 
 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………..……… 
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